



an official publication of the Wisconsin Golf Course Superintendents Association

Vol. 11, No. 7

November/December 1984 Issue

## THE MEETING THAT STARTED IT ALL



Men in attendance at the first short course for "Greenkeepers" at the University of Wisconsin in Madison in 1930. As a result of this gathering in Madison, the Wisconsin Greenkeepers Association (later changed to Wisconsin Golf Course Superintendents Association) was founded. For more details of the short course meeting, turn to page 9.